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To:       School District Personnel 
From:  Arizona School Facilities Board Staff 
RE:      User Self-Service Now Available to choose SFB Notifications 

The SFB IT Department has added new functionality at www.azsfb.gov for Districts and Counties 
regarding payment notifications. After SFB funds are awarded to a District, the SFB remits those 
funds to the District’s County Treasurer and issues several payment notifications. The notifications 
are sent to email addresses on file and some become inactive with changes in personnel over time. 

With the self-service upgrade, Districts and County Treasurers can now log-in to their user profiles 
and update email account information anytime and set preferences to choose which SFB payment 
notifications they wish to receive. The SFB will send selected notifications by email for viewing. 

Districts have existing user profiles but County Treasurers must create one before they can choose 
payment notifications. Click HERE to login (Districts) or create an account (County Treasurers) to 
update contact email addresses and choose your payment notifications.   

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing nearly $300 Million in state funding 
appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant funding for new school construction and to renew existing 
school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests. 
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